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Mai Vang

From: Christine Young <christine.young86@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 4, 2025 2:06 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: Public hearing notice

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Hi, I received a notice. It says if I do not agree to email you here.  Some of the stuff is my grill and picnic table. We have 
our 2 recycle bins on the side of the house. Our small boat.  My son has his 3 fish tanks out there.  I will have those 
removed by the weekend. I guess we been sent a few notices. One time they actually came out with cleaners and he 
even said we dont have junk outside. Just got to get rid of  a few things. So, He called his point of contact and allowed us 
to clean quick.  But other than that we dont have junk out there. I guess I am confuse as to why we have the letter.  I 
have attached the letter.   
 
Sincerely,  

 You don't often get email from christine.young86@gmail.com. Learn why this is important   


